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Buckeye Woodworkers  

And Wood turners 

BWWT will be in need of a 
new meeting place after 
September 
Can you help with this matter? 

Larry McCardel 

Vice President 

Of great concern at this time is the notifica-
tion from the Millers that our present meet-
ing location will have to be vacated after our 
September meeting. The officers will be 
working diligently to find another location 
which will be desirable to our organization. 
We are hoping that any new location will 
accommodate our new lathes, tables and 
chairs, library, and video equipment. At the 
present time we do have a potential meet-
ing place that we could use on a Monday 
evening, but we would not be able to take 
or store our equipment there. If any of you 
know of a possible meeting location that 
would meet our needs, please advise one 
of the club officers. Your help will be greatly 
appreciated. ■ 

Don’t forget the show and tell table 

Lets everyone try to bring an item or two for 
this important feature of our meetings. What 
you bring may be a learning experience or 
a source of inspiration for someone else. 
Please don’t think your piece has to be ex-
ceptional to bring it in. By being brave 
enough to bring your ordinary work in , 
you’ll encourage the rest of us to bring ours. 

Ice Cream Social 
Tom Nero is hosting this years ice cream 
social Sunday August 21st at his home. The 
address is 10409 Dewey Road, Brecksville, 
Ohio. Time is 2 pm till? You can pull up a 
map on Mapquest or pick one up at the Au-
gust meeting.  ( The Photo below is one 
taken at a past ice cream social at George 

Raders Home In 2003.) 

Raffle Table 
Do your part to help our treasury 

Please look around your shop, garages’ 
and basements, for any useful but un-
needed items that you might donate for our 
monthly raffle. This is a great way to sup-
plement our treasury without actually reach-
ing into your pocket. Remember the old ad-
age “one mans junk is another's treasure”, 

                                         August 2005 
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    We’re Sorry!    
 
 
 
Craft Show cancelled for 2005 

 
Due to uncertainty about the 

availability of the building and 
parking area we had planned 
to use for our craft show, it 
has been cancelled for this 

year. 

Jim Bohmer presented the July pro-
gram, an all inclusive primer on turn-
ing. Jim began with demonstrating 
some of the many ways you might 
hold a piece of wood for turning. The 
advantages of turning between cen-
ters which allows you to make adjust-
ments as you turn. Jacobs chucks 
are good for making bottle stoppers 
and for use with pen mandrels. The 
use of face plates, screw chucks, and 
glued on waste blocks was covered. 
Several types of scroll chucks with an 
even greater variety of available 
jaws, and different ways of applying 
them to the work was discussed. 
Jamb chucks, Jims version of 
squeeze chucks which he uses for 
turning spheres, and finally, vacuum 
chucks rounded out the large selec-
tion of holding devices. 
Jim went on to give us a few tips on 
basic tool handling, “start high, rub 
the bevel, and raise the handle to 
start your cut.” Non aggressive cut-
ting with gouges, scrapers, skews, 
and the cut off tool was also shown. 
Sharpening with the grinder, or dia-
mond stones, green bowl turning and 
finally safety issues of dust masks 
and eye protection were covered. 

Tools /equipment 
for sale 

 
Jet lathe 12/36 never used. Complete 
with floor stand, tool rests, and offset 
tool rest. Must sell, need space. 
 
Sand blast cabinet, will use glass 
beads or sand. Floor model, top and 
side load. Includes material saver, 
never used. Contact Tom Nero at 
440-526-4138 for prices on the above.  
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CA L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  
 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
 
PLACE: TOM NERO’S HOME AT 10409  
 
DEWEY ROAD, BRECKSVILLE OHIO 
 
TIME: SUNDAY AUGUST 21ST AT 2PM 
 
Tom says bring your spouse, or sig-
nificant other. 
August Demonstration 
Platters and epoxy inlay, presented 
by Brian Becker 
 
September Demonstration 
Turning Christmas ornaments. 
Please remember that your Christ-
mas ornaments are needed for the 
Children’s Hospital Christmas Tree. 

Buckeye Woodworkers And 
Woodturners Officers For 

2005 
 
President Bruce Lance 
 330-633-9622 
 Woodpeck-
er22@neo.rr.com 
 
Vice Pres. Larry McCardel 
 330-325-2158 
 lbmccardel@aol.com 
 
Secretary Gerald Schaible 
 330-673-6512 
 shibs@worldnet.att.net 
 
Treasurer   Louis Mineweaser 
 330-656-5699 
 lbmine@adelphia.net 
 
Newsletter 
 
Co Editor  David Floyd 
 330-821-9919 
 dfloyd@neo.rr.com 
 
Co Editor  Lewis Phelps 
 330-821-0338 


